Sky Island HOA 


July 23,2020

Dear Homeowners:

 We are pleased to announce that we have been informed that the Bonney Lake City Council has approved “NO PARKING” signs to be installed for all of Sky Island Drive.  We have been told the process of getting these signs installed could take up 4 weeks; however, we are hoping to have this done sooner.
​
We would like to thank all the homeowners who have voiced their concerns to the HOA Board and Bonney Lake Police Department regarding all the disturbances with the increased traffic/speeding and loitering.
​
We would also like to express our thanks to the City of Bonney Lake Council and Bonney Lake Police Department for listening to and addressing our concerns and ultimately providing a solution for us.
​
While we are waiting for the signs to be installed, please continue to report any disturbances or dangerous activities to the Bonney Lake Police Department.
​
Thank you.
​
​
Your HOA Board.

